
 
15 June 2022 
 
Dear Families, 
 
I just wanted to write to you all in relation to the hot weather that is forecast for Monday and Tuesday of next week. 
 
School will remain open as usual; however, we are putting in place some measures to support students and staff 
with coping with the extreme heat. 
 
Please ensure that you encourage your child to bring a bottle of water to school and to apply sun cream in the 
morning. 
 
We have met students this morning to explain our measures.  I have outlined these below: 
 

• We recommend that you all bring a water bottle to school on both days – it is essential that you remain 
hydrated 

• On Monday and Tuesday, you will not need to wear your blazer to school or at any point during the 
academy day 

• All other uniform expectations apply 

• Water will be available from the canteen at break and at lunch 

• We will also provide additional water to students (free of charge) at other times in the day 

• The theatre will be open for Year 7 students at break and lunch 

• Please try to stay out of the sun and do not over-exert yourself 

• Sports Day (Tuesday) is postponed to next year 

• PE Lessons will take place indoors on Monday and Tuesday next week 
 
We have asked staff to ensure that they use blinds as well as opening windows and doors to combat the strong 
sunlight and extreme heat. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support over the final days in school.  I will write to you all next week with information 
about next year. 
 
Finally, please remember that school closes for summer to all students on Wednesday at 3.30pm. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Danny Carr 
Principal 


